
City of
Burnaby

2015 January07

Chair and Members
Executive Committee of Council
Burnaby City Hall
4949 Canada Way
Burnaby, BC
VSG 1M2

Dear Chair and Members:

SUBJECT: MICHAELJ. FOX GOLF TOURNAMENT

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Michael J. Fox Theatre, I respectfully submit
this request to have the fees for the 2015 Michael J, Fox Theatre’s Annual Golf
Tournament waived.

This golf tournament, to be held on May 28th, 2015 at Riverway Golf Course, is
recognized as the major fundraiser for the theatre and all proceeds are directed toward
the betterment of the theatre.

Both the Michael J. Fox Theatre Board and the Golf Tournament Organizing Committee
are comprised of dedicated volunteers who offer their valuable time and expertise to
this fundraising event The Michael J. Fox Theatre could not operate at its current level

of efficiency without the suoport of volunteers and the City of Burnaby.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

- -

Chad A.
MiS Golf Tourna me-nt Organizing Committee

cc: Dave Eiienwoo


